
February 7, 2017 Board of Assessors Meeting
 

Present:  Michelle-Laramee-Jenny; Susan Lupo; Amy Butterworth; Mary Stodden
 

Three Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Abatements were approved.
 

Warrant and Commitment 6 of 2016 for Motor Vehicle Excise Tax was approved.
 

Warrant and Commitment 1 of 2017 for Motor Vehicle Excise Tax was approved.
 

The Board reviewed and approved the proposed FY 2018 budget.
 

The Board of Assessors has completed the required Conflict of Interest Law on line training program.  Certificates of completion will be
submitted to the Town Clerk.

 
Mary reported that five real estate abatements have been submitted.  

 
Submitted By:

 
Mary K. Stodden, Administrative Assistant  

 


